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UPDATE Burleigh County Fatal Crash 
 
What: Fatal Crash    

Where: Highway 10 west of 112th St NE (~6 miles east of Bismarck, ND)  

When: 03-04-2022 at 5:54 pm (Central Time) 

Road Conditions: Icy 

Weather Conditions: Rain/Sleet  

Crash Involvement: Two Vehicles  

Type of Crash: Head-on angled  

Agencies Involved: NDHP, Burleigh County Sheriff’s Department, Metro Ambulance Service 

and Bismarck Rural Fire Department 

Vehicle No. 1:  1990 Freightliner 
Driver No. 1:  Paul Silbernagel – 68 years old – Bismarck, ND – Not Injured  
Restraints: Seatbelt 
Charges:  Under Investigation  

 
 

Vehicle No. 2:  2005 Toyota Camry 
Driver No. 2:  Abdulkadir Abdi – 31 years old – Bismarck, ND – Fatal  
Restraints: Seatbelt not in use  

 
NARRATIVE: The 2005 Toyota was traveling eastbound along Highway 10 in the area of 
112th St NE - Bismarck.  The 1990 Freightliner was traveling westbound along Highway 10 in 
the area of 112th St NE - Bismarck.  Road conditions in the area were icy.  The driver of the 
Toyota lost control and entered the westbound roadway.  The Toyota and Freightliner collided 
and came to rest in the north ditch.   
 
The driver of the Toyota Camry was pronounced deceased at the scene.  The driver of the 
Freightliner was not injured.   
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This crash remains under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol. 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sergeant Ryan Duletski 701-328-2447                                                                                                                                                  
rduletsk@nd.gov  

     
 


